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Diary Dates 
 

Wear Yellow Day 
Mon 10th Oct 

 
Reception 2023 

Open Day 
Wed 19th Oct 

 
SEND Coffee Morning 

Thurs 20th Oct  
 

October Half Term 
Mon 24th—Fri 28th 

 October 

Attendance  
To avoid your child's attendance being affected, we ask that all  
appointments are made outside of school hours where possible. 

If you do have appointments for your child scheduled within school hours the office 
must be notified of this before you arrive to collect them. 

Thank you. 

Enrichment  
Thursday afternoon 

 enrichment lessons have been 
brilliant so far this term.    
 Lots of interesting and  

interactive sessions taking place 
around school... 

A treasure hunt for litter in  
Forest school for Year 4. 

Rob from Bolton Wanderers  
has been delivering career  

workshops for Year 6. 

Year 6                                       
Last week some of our Year 6 pupils 

took part in Little Lever School’s         
Continental Market for European       

Languages Day.                                                                            
They made Spanish Olive Oil Cake 
and served it with Hot Chocolate. 

Fundraising enrichment have been making 
some delicious Pizzas and Banoffee pies! 

 Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
We have continued our fabulous learning across school - it has been brilliant to teach in many      

classes and see all children engaged in their work. Early Years and Key Stage One have been working 
extremely hard in their phonics and reading lessons; we can already see lots of progress being made. 

In Key Stage Two, children have enjoyed the enrichment activities that take place each Thursday 
afternoon - please see the learning on our school twitter and Facebook.                                        

Year 5 produced a fabulous assembly last Wednesday for parents - well done!  

Open Day 
It's only Autumn term but we are already thinking about next year's reception places!  
Please help us recommend our amazing school - word of mouth is definitely one of the  

best ways to share the  message!  
Our open day is on Wednesday 19th October and prospective parents are invited to 
come and see our school in action. We also have a number of places in our current   

reception class if you know anyone who is wishing to join our school family. 


